
Peace Learning Center  
2017-18 Board of Directors 

 
Executive Board 
Kim Apfelbach, Chair, Community  Volunteer 
Molly Zillig, J.D., Vice-Chair; Principal Assistant Corporation Counsel for Milwaukee  
Robert Ferriday III, M.B.A., B.S., Treasurer;  Retired CFO United Way of Greater Milwaukee 
Shazia Ali, Secretary, Program Manager, Quality Initiatives - American Academy of Allergy Asthma and  
          Immunology 
 
Board Members 
Cassie Cibik, Educator, Milwaukee Public Schools 
Paul Moriarity, Educator, Community Volunteer 
Kate Pfister,  Educator, Shorewood Public Schools 
Chris Lesniewski, Former Educator (Liaison to Milwaukee Friends Meeting) 
 


